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Exam excellence for Maria Fidelis GCSE students 

 

 
 

Students at Maria Fidelis Catholic School are celebrating today after achieving excellent GCSE results across a 
variety of subjects. Results surpassed the national average, with 64% of students achieving 5+ A*-C grades 
including English and Maths.  In a year when the English pass rate fell nationally, the school achieved over 10% 
above the national average. 

 
Subject highlights include 100% pass rates in Chemistry and Biology with over 40% at A*/A, 95% of students 
achieving A*-C in Physics and 96% in Latin, with a staggering 71% at A*/A, a credit to the outstanding quality and 
academic excellence of our specialist Classics department. 
 
We are incredibly proud of our students, whose dedication and hard work is evident in their success. There were 
also some exceptional individual performances from students including Isabel Osco Calderon, who achieved a 
remarkable 10 A*/A grades across a variety of subjects, and Jarin Chowdhury who gained 9 A*/A grades. Both 
students have ambitious plans to study medicine at university.  Top performer this year was Morsale Ghafooryar, 
who achieved 13 A* grades including English, Maths, Latin, French and Science.  She is looking forward to 
continuing her studies in the Maria Fidelis Sixth Form. 
 
Helen Gill, Headteacher said, “I am proud of the high level of attainment this year and would like to congratulate all 
students, their families and staff. The overall increase in the number of students achieving 5+ A*-C grades (including 
English and Maths) and the substantial increases in our students’ levels of progress across both English and Maths, is a 
testament to the dedication and exceptional work ethic of our school community. We are an ambitious school and I look 
forward with great anticipation to the new academic year; we are determined to develop this success even further.” 

 

For further information on Maria Fidelis, please contact the school on 0207 387 2359 or alternatively email 
office@mariafidelis.camden.sch.uk.       

 

Our next Open Evening is on Thursday 18 September 4.00pm – 7.00pm for prospective students. All welcome.  

 


